
Subject: Re: 2022(?).2 beta
Posted by mirek on Sun, 18 Dec 2022 23:18:49 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Klugier wrote on Sun, 18 December 2022 21:54Hello Mirek and Lance,

I agree with Lance that someday capture this by [=] might be compilation error instead of warning.
Such precedence happened in the past. For example in C++17 std::auto_ptr had been removed.
However for capturing this by [=], I do not see that it will be removed in C++23. So, disabling
warning might give us 3-4 additional years...

Yep, exactly. When this is error, we can move on to C++20. Until then, disable warning.

This is not ideal situation. But best that can be done.

That said, I think C++ commitee is a little bit out of touch here...

Mirek
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